
Iowa Horsemen’s Benevolent and Protective Association’s 

COVID-19 Horsemen Assistance Program & Policy 

Goal: 

The Covid-19 Assistance Program has been created by the Iowa HBPA to help trainers cover 

expenses they have incurred during the COVID-19 pandemic while moving to Prairie Meadows. 

Policy Requirements: 

-The program is for IA HBPA members only 

-Licensed Trainer or Trainer/Owner only members may apply for assistance 

-Applicants shall apply for assistance based solely on the number of Thoroughbreds that are   

currently stalled at Prairie Meadows and pony horses shall not count 

-All applicants must have the “Covid-19 Horsemen Assistance Form” completed and returned to 

the IA HBPA office no later than June 30th at 3:00 pm 

-The number of stalled Thoroughbreds indicated for assistance will be verified with Prairie 

Meadows 

-All applications will be vetted for accuracy and may receive up to $100 per stalled 

Thoroughbred at Prairie Meadows once verification is completed 

Disclaimer: 

There are no guarantees on the amount to be disseminated per applicant, and the program 

policies outlined here may change at the direction of the IA HBPA board at any time. 

 

Signature of Trainer: ____________________________________ Date: ______________ 

 

 

License #________________________________________     

 

 

Signature Of HBPA Employee: _____________________________________ Date: ______________ 
 


